| am opposing SB 978.

SB 978 was supposed to be a request for the Oregon state police to conduct a study on attempted
unlawful firearms transfers by the Oregon Senate Judiciary committee.

But it seems that Judiciary Committee has a plan to last minute change SB 978 to become an omnibus
gun control bill.

This type of underhanded attack on the Second Amendment cannot stand on principle or on substance
and | strongly urge you to oppose SB 978.
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